
 
Newsletter 

April 3, 2020 

Hello Mustang Faculty, 
During this COVID-19 break in our traditional classroom environments, Norco College 
Online offers weekly newsletters designed to quickly highlight the news, resources and 
tips for you to enjoy.  
 
Good News! 
Congratulations, Mustangs! We’ve made it through Week #2 of this online academic 
enterprise. Thank you to the tireless efforts of students, staff, faculty, chairs, deans, vice 
presidents and President Green for pulling us all together and starting afresh in a new 
venue. This online transition reveals our 
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